
Follow-up on Admission Status 

Dear [Admissions Committee/Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the status of my application for 

admission to [Charter School Name] for the [academic year/grade level]. I submitted my 

application on [submission date], and I am eager to learn about the next steps in the admissions 

process. 

My child, [Child's Name], and I are very enthusiastic about the opportunity to join the [Charter 

School Name] community. We believe that the school's values and curriculum align perfectly 

with our educational goals. 

If possible, could you please provide an update on the current status of our application? I 

appreciate your time and assistance in this matter. 

Thank you for considering our application. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


